Dear Parent or Guardian,

I am pleased to tell you that our CASD students have access to a supplemental math tool called IXL.
IXL is a comprehensive learning program offering unlimited math practice across thousands of skills—
all of which are aligned to state standards. One of the best things about IXL is that your child can
access it from home, so you have a chance to see their progress! Over the summer, your child can
access IXL from any personal home device.

To get your child started on your home device, you may use log into IXL as follows:

1. Go to https://www.ixl.com/signin/coatesville. Enter your child's username and password and click
"Sign in”.

OR

2. Download the IXL app. Use the QR code to sign in.
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Next, click on any skill to start learning!

IXL is designed to help your child learn at their own pace. The program is adaptive and will adjust
based on your child's demonstrated understanding of the material. All of your child's results will be
saved, so you can monitor their progress anytime by clicking on Analytics. For on-the-go practice, you
can download IXL’s free mobile apps for Apple, Android, or Kindle and sign in with your child’s
username and password or the QR code.

I hope you'll encourage your child to use IXL regularly. Please be sure to celebrate your child’s growth
in mathematics too. We will continue to use IXL during the 2022-2023 school year.

Wishing you a wonderful summer,
Ms. Mancinelli
Administrator on Assignment — Mathematics and Science


file:///C:/Users/mancinellil/OneDrive%20-%20Coatesville%20Area%20School%20District/21%2022%20Math%20Admin/IXL/$hrefUrl

